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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 655/2018  

Date: 25th October  2018 

Launch of Government Law Offices' Website 

The Government Law Offices have launched their new website which will carry the Attorney 
General's Annual Report and other important legal documents.  It is hoped that this new website 
will become an important legal resource for everyone with an interest in this field. 

 The link to the new website is below: 

http://www.gibraltarlawoffices.gov.gi/ 

 

 

Note to Editors 

 

The Attorney General's Report for 2017/2018 is attached. 
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